
Sayyid Al-Hakeem: The budget represents an economic tributary and will move
the wheel of development

During his visit to Kirkuk governorate, Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National

Movement, met a large gathering of the Turkmen component, in a program hosted by Mr. Hassan

Tuan, the head of the Turkmen Front, stressing the importance of this component as the third

national component in Iraq, recalling their sacrifices in the fight against dictatorship and

confronting terrorism.

Sayyid  Al-Hakeem  expressed  his  agreement  with  the  Turkmen  demands  to  obtain  their  fair

representation, stressing the continuation of the demand to reach full rights in cooperation

with the other components. 

His Eminence called on the Turkmen brothers to unite ranks and coordinate positions to obtain

representation commensurate with their status and roles, praising the coexistence of components

in Kirkuk and citing the presence of components in social, political, and religious events.

H.E. reiterated that the success in Kirkuk is a success throughout Iraq, holding everyone

responsible for maintaining the achieved security stability at all levels, and also clarified

that the upcoming budget represents an important tributary to moving the Iraqi economy because

of its role in moving projects and the wheel of development in general.

Sayyid Al-Hakeem pointed out the importance of facing the economic challenge through clear

visions, realistic projects, and a competent administrative team, and also stressed the fight

against corruption, preparing for the upcoming elections and program-based competition


